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Dear ICES 2017 participant, 

On behalf of all the organizers, we would like to sincerely thank you for attending ICES 2017 and for making it a 
successful conference. We look forward to even more productive scientific interactions in future ICES 
gatherings. 

We are pleased to mark this occasion with a collection of ICES photos which can be downloaded at 
https://goo.gl/photos/eFcPh92Domga1cuf6 
This includes photos of the various speeches throughout the conference. 

We hope that this conference has been scientifically enriching and thought provoking for you in all the topics 
covered; and an occasion to merge ideas and to bridge collaborations for excellence in advancing knowledge in 
the fields of energy, sustainability, appropriate technology and regional solution. 

We are already “en route” to hosting S.M.A.R.T. 2018 in Arusha, Tanzania. We hope to see you all there next 
year. 

Thank you for attending ICES 2017. 

Kind Regards, 

Prof. Sung-Hoon Ahn, Seoul National University, South Korea 
Prof. Karoli Njau, Nelson Mandela African Institution of Science and Technology, Tanzania 
Conference Chairs

Dr. Herb Rhee, Innovative Technology and Energy Center (iTEC), Tanzania 
Prof. Alfred Muzuka, Nelson Mandela African Institution of Science and Technology, Tanzania 
Organizing Committee Chairs




